
ATTENTION: 
 

 

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT ALL PASSENGERS 

TRAVELING TO THE VA HEALTHCARE 

FACILITIES WILL BE SCREENED BY VA 

HEALTHCARE PERSONNEL UPON ARRIVAL FOR 

POTENTIAL EXPOSURE TO CORONAVIRUS 

(COVID 19). 

 

BTA HAS NO INVOLVEMENT WITH, OR CONTROL 

OVER, THIS VA POLICY. ANY QUESTIONS 

CONCERNING SUCH POLICY SHOULD BE DIRECTED 

TO THE VA HEALTHCARE FACILITIES. 


